
 11 May 2005  

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Senate Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade References 
Committee  

 

Inquiry into the effectiveness of Australia's military 
justice system  

 

Senator Steve Hutchins, Chair of the Senate Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade 
References Committee, announced today that the Senate has granted the committee an 
extension of time to report on its inquiry into the effectiveness of Australia's military 
justice system.  

The committee is finalising its report in readiness for tabling on or before 16 June 
2005. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact: 
Senate Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade References Committee  
Suite S1.57 
Parliament House, Canberra, ACT 2600 
 
Dr Kathleen Dermody 
Phone: 02 6277 3538 
Fax: 02 6277 5818 
e-mail: fadt.sen@aph.gov.au
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